
3/25/2011 City of Los Angeles Mail - Fwd: 

Candy Rosales <candy.rosales@lacity.org> 

Fwd: 
1 message 

Michael Espinosa <michael.espinosa@lacity.org> 
To: Candy Rosales <candy.rosales@lacity.org> 

Fri, Mar 25, 2011 at 8:16AM 

---------- Forwarded message---------
From: Od station <odstation257@ndvets.org> 
Date: Fri, Mar 25, 2011 at 8:14AM 
Subject: 
To: michael.espinosa@lacity.org 

You must realize the new Gov. intends to cut prison budgets we need more places to put people. sober living are 
for those who want help living a new life giving some sort of supervised living we need more not Jess 

James Wolford 
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